Route 1
Phones T33-3275
fznucry 17,1966

Biss Ruth Dee Simpson
P.O. Box 535
Yermo, California

Desr Dee:

Thank you so much for the telegram end for the honor of being lnvited
to participste by means of & demonstration in your project. Dr.Smith
hes, no doubt, relayesd my messzge to you by this time.

I am so sorry to heve to decline this honor at thie time, but am just
snowed under with my work with Swenson. Am just about tc complete the
paper on Folsom and he wants it by the lst of Februsry. Have to be in
Poeatellc by the Z4th to do o little more filming end turn in the paper
et that time. It has been & terrible job to complete this paper in 30
daye and I feel I will not be completely satisfied with it. However,
it can be revised or added to bef re the book is published in 1967 as
this present copy ie just for printing in "Tebiwa®.

I hope t¢ be finished up with Swanson scometime during the lst week in
Februury and then plaun to tske 20 days in Mexico where ] have a date to
wmeet with Franc.is Bordes and Jose Lorenzo. We should get away from

here sumetime betwesn the 1ZiLb and 15th of Februsry. If nothing happens,
Pland to drive down to Vegas, visit scme friends sand then come by your

dig. If so, will be hapyy to give demongtration for your erew and students.

Thenk you agein for the invitation and for including me in your plans and
I do hope we will be sgeeing you soon.

Sincerely,

Don  E.Crabiree
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